














7.L Any other Business

Councillor Kennedy asked if there were any plans to hold a civic reception in 2O23
given that receptions were suspended during Covid. Councillor Fitzgerald advised
that this was a matter for the Cathaoirleach.

The District Administrator advised the Members that he recently met with the
British Ambassador who wanted to acknowledge the warm welcome that was
extended to His Royal Highness Prince of Wales at the time and his wife the
Duchess of Cornwall when they visited Tipperary earlier in the year.

The Cathaoirleach wanted to thank the members and officials for all their help
and support throughout2022 and to wish everyone a very happy Christmas. The
District Administrator also wanted to wish everyone a happy Christmas.

This concluded the business of the Municipal District meeting.

Signed/ Dated/ /-
Cathaoirl each

Signed/ ated/ 27 fot/23
District m nistrator
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